


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
Minutes of the January 7th 2018 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Bob Styerwalt, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Ralph Sutter and Alan Raul
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:19 PM.  He noted that he will be away on the day of the March meeting. The minutes of the December 3rd 2017 Board Meeting were approved as submitted.
Secretary Ralph Sutter informed the BOD that he has listed the SLO Bytes General Meetings with the San Luis Obispo Tribune Calendar.  View it at http://events.sanluisobispo.com/venue.aspx?venue_id=87262&perf_id=2470331
Training Officer Alan Raul will make a Second Session presentation on his new Yoga laptop.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt reported that the meeting room rent has been paid for all of 2018, that one member has resigned, leaving us with 50 active, and that general donations to the club budget total $395 to date.
Program Chair John Waller lamented the lack of member feedback to guide him in picking topics for upcoming Second Session events. The Second Session program for February, 2018 is still under development.
The meeting ended at 12:33 PM.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ralph Sutter



